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Colleen V. Conko

From: Jessica L Wright
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2024 5:06 PM
To: Colleen V. Conko
Cc: Jeffrey Rogers
Subject: FW: Subsequent Local Workforce Development Area Designation
Attachments: 04152024 LWDB Board Membership Roster.pdf; 04152024 Request for Subsequent 

Local Workforce Development Area Designation.pdf

Hi Colleen, 
 
Can you please add this to the next BOCC agenda for Commissioner Allocco.   
 
Thank you, 
Jessica Wright 
 

From: Ania Williams <awilliams@careersourcepascohernando.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, April 24, 2024 8:20 AM 
To: Jessica L Wright <JLWright@co.hernando.fl.us> 
Cc: Jerome Salatino <jsalatino@careersourcepascohernando.com>; Jessica Weightman 
<jweightman@careersourcepascohernando.com> 
Subject: Subsequent Local Workforce Development Area Designation 
 

 
Good morning, Jessica. 
 
The aƩached request along with the board roster has been approved by the Pasco Hernando Workforce Development 
ConsorƟum on April 15, 2024, and has been submiƩed to FloridaCommerce for approval.   
 
Commissioner Allocco requested for the item to be included on an upcoming BOCC agenda as an informaƟonal item.  An 
original is being mailed out to your office to be filed with the county clerk. 
 
Please let me know if you have any quesƟons. 
 
Sincerely, 
Ania 
 
 
Ania Williams 
 
New Port Richey 
Executive Board Assistant 
awilliams@careersourcepascohernando.com 
Phone: 727-484-3451 
Cell:  
Fax: 727-484-3380 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.  
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Follow us on:  
 
Visit us at: https://www.careersourcepascohernando.com  
 
Please take our customer satisfaction survey at:  
https://careersourcepascohernando.com/how-did-we-do/ 
 
Business Services Survey:  
https://careersourcepascohernando.com/business-services-survey/ 
 
This email may contain information subject to the Privacy Act of 1974 and is “For Official Use Only.” Any misuse or 
unauthorized disclosure may result in both civil and criminal penalties.  


